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April 16, 2013

Dr. David Cash

District Superintendent

Santa Barbara Unified School District
720 Santa Barbara St.

Santa Barbara, CA 93101-2232

Re: Evaluation of Eligibility for Seismic Mitigation Program: DSA Concurrence

Project Tracking Number: 69286-65 (Please use this number for all future
correspondence).

Dear Dr. Cash,

The Division of the State Architect (DSA) has received the Eligibility Evaluation
Report prepared by Kanda & Tso Associates dated March 11, 2013 for the building
identified as:

Building: Grandstands with team room, weight room, restrooms and
storage beneath. (renovated under #32087)
Campus: Santa Barbara High School

Address: 700 E. Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA

Pursuant to Section 1859.82(a), Title 2, California Code of Regulations, the report has
been reviewed by DSA. Based on the report findings, the building identified above
meets the eligibility requirements for Seismic Mitigation Program (SMP) funding.

For projects consisting of replacement of eligible buildings, a Replacement Option
Analysis shall be prepared and submitted to DSA Headquarters in accordance with
Section 2 of DSA Procedure 08-03, which is available on the DSA website (Publications

Section).

For projects consisting of seismic rehabilitation of eligible buildings, an Evaluation and
Design Criteria Report shall be prepared and submitted to the DSA Regional Office in
accordance with Section 3 of DSA Procedure 08-03.
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Please contact me at (916) 324-7099 if you have any questions regarding this notice.
For questions regarding the Seismic Mitigation Program funding and Office of Public
School Construction (OPSC) procedures, please contact Ms. Jennifer Maestrettn at
(916) 376-5338 or Ms. Karen Mandell at (916) 376-8959.

Sincerely,

William Van Woert
DSA Senior Structural Engineer

cc: David Hetyonk, Santa Barbara Unified School District
Joe Wilcox, KBZ Architects
Les Tso, Kanda & Tso Associates
Karen Mandell, Facility Hardship Supervisor, Office of Public School Construction

Doug Humphrey, Regional Manager, DSA Los Angeles Regional Office



